
Wage Garnishment Legal Rights Information 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Employee's Name] 

Address: [Insert Employee's Address] 

City, State, Zip: [Insert City, State, Zip] 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

You are receiving this letter to inform you of your legal rights regarding wage garnishment. 

According to [Insert applicable law or regulation], please be aware of the following rights: 

• You have the right to receive a notice of garnishment before any deductions are made 

from your wages. 

• You can request a hearing to dispute the garnishment if you believe it is incorrect. 

• Garnishment can only be conducted up to a certain percentage of your disposable 

earnings, as mandated by law. 

• You have the right to have the garnishor proven the debt you owe before the garnishment 

is enacted. 

• Protected income such as Social Security benefits, unemployment benefits, and other 

government assistance may not be garnished. 

If you have any questions regarding this process or believe your rights are being violated, please 

contact [Insert appropriate legal authority or organization] for assistance. 

Best regards, 

[Insert Sender's Name] 

[Insert Sender's Title] 

[Insert Company/Organization Name] 

[Insert Contact Information] 


